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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 45, October
23, 1996 ]

EMPHASIS ON THE PROHIBITION OF HOMOSEXUALITY,
GAMBLING AND SELLING OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES IN SAUDI

ARABIA

The Philippine Consul General in Jeddah has noted an increase of cases of
homosexuality, gambling and selling of alcoholic beverages in Saudi Arabia involving
overseas Filipino workers.




In view of this, all entities conducting Pre-Departure Orientation Seminars (PDOS)
should fully emphasize the prohibition of these activities to reinforce measures
preventing Filipino migrant workers from indulging in such activities. Offenders shall
face criminal charges and imprisonment in the said kingdom.




For the information and dissemination of all concerned.



(SGD.) TITO F. GENILO

Deputy Administrator and Officer-in-Charge
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